January 30, 2019 HBR Alert



January 31 Last Day to Redeem CVS MinuteClinic Vouchers

Please remind employees who, during Open Enrollment, selected that they were a tobacco user but agreed to participate in a tobacco cessation counseling session at a CVS MinuteClinic, that January 31 is the last day to take action.

If they do not take action, their premium credit will be retroactively removed from their monthly premium, which means that they will pay \$60 more for their coverage.

Given the Thursday deadline, if a member calls CVS for a replacement voucher, it most likely will NOT be delivered by Thursday.

If you have employees that do not live or work within 25 miles of a CVS MinuteClinic who have received vouchers, you will need to complete an <u>enrollment exception</u> for them by **January 31, 2019**.